
 

  
 
 ID NO. 01-11-025 
 

System Pressure Advisory Rescinded 
 

OCT 11, 2024  12:00PM 
 
Based on the laboratory analysis of water samples collected from TOWN OF 
WEAVERVILLE on OCT 10, 2024 water users are hereby notified that it is 
no longer necessary to boil water used for human consumption, for those 
Town of Weaverville water customers who are located north of Reems 
Creek (see attached map).   
 
We appreciate your cooperation during this period.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
 
      Scottie Harris, Interim Town Manager 
      Town of Weaverville 
      828-645-7116 
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